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Svane News. 

09-12-2022. 

 

 

"Svane News" - I will try here to update everyone about new things in the company. Should 

there be input - good stories from everyday life, I would love to hear from you . If you have any 

good pictures, you are welcome to send them to me. 
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Information  

   

 

Have been sent many good photos from you in the field - Thank you for that - not all tasks are easy !. 

I myself had the pleasure of being out and seeing how we do controlled under drilling. Very impressive 

how you hit the hole you have dug at the other end 140 m away. 

Thanks to the team that was there on the day for a good explanation and information about what the 

reality is like . 

           

Photo taken at Gudsø (Kolding) 
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Various information. 

1. The status in relation to our APV is that it should now be running - everyone should now have 

access to Works via App in short time - the chemistry database is updated to the latest version. 

2. As previously mentioned, we are changing IT supplier from 1 January 2023. This will certainly 

cause some challenges for a period - however, we will try to get it started as soon as possible 

with the priority that the office comes first - then everyone in the field will be contacted, so that 

we can change the setup on the individual PCs / tablets. When we know the plan from our IT 

supplier, everyone will be informed in more detail. 

3. New Diesel cards for Shell have been received at the office and will be distributed during the 

next week. Changes always require getting used to – I'm sure it will probably work out for 

everyone . 

  
4. The staff handbook is on the way – hope to be able to send it out to everyone very soon – we 

are just waiting for an English version – Thanks to Tenna for good work . 

5. New salary model for the hourly salary has been sent out on Friday 02-12-2022 - waiting for 

feedback no later than 15-12-2022 - at 12.00. 

6. Right now we are testing an App version of wiring information in Aftersales - we hope it can be 

our new way for the future to get the correct information - very quickly. 

It will be decided at the beginning of 2023 whether it is something we can use in general in 

Svane. 

 
7. New tasks for Svane  - Right now it looks very positive that we have received new orders into 

the company - both tasks that need to be done this year, but also for next year - so absolutely 

very positive for all of us. 

8. See you all on 16-12-2022 for a staff event in Esbjerg. 

Svane News will be published as a Danish and English version. 

Thank you to everyone for your daily efforts for Svane Entreprise . 

Torben Ilsøe Nielsen 


